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March 20, 2020 
 

Please note that effective March 19, 2020, the 
U.S. Bankruptcy Court Clerk’s Office hours have 
changed. The Clerk’s Office will be open to the 

public from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
 

If you have a time sensitive matter or filing, please 
contact the Bankruptcy Clerk’s Office at the 

following numbers and a representative will assist 
you.  Thank you for your attention to this change. 

 
ALBANY: 518-257-1661 

SYRACUSE: 315-295-1600 
UTICA: 315-793-8101 

 
Access to CM/ECF and PACER  

will be unaffected. 


